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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 ACTG - Accounting Information Systems      J. Nava 
 BUSI - Marketing Content Strategy & Branding      N. Mancuso 
 BUSI - Marketing Analytics & Performance Optimization    N. Mancuso 
 BUSI - Email Marketing         N. Mancuso 
 BUSI - Fundamentals of Personal Finance I      J. Nava 
 BUSI - Introduction to Data Analytics & Business Decisions    L. Lew 
 BUSI - Fundamentals of Leadership       L. Lew 
 CHEM - Chemistry Essentials        R. Cormia & G. Katsir 
 SPAN - Independent Study in Spanish (series)      J. Rivera 
 
v Program Deactivation: On May 21st, CCC approved the deactivation of the Mathematical Foundations 

Certificate of Completion (noncredit), effective 2019-20. 
 
v Update to Department/Subject Name: The BSS division has approved a change to the department name 

and subject name for GIST. The new name is Geospatial Technology and Data Science, effective 2019-20. 
The subject code used for courses will remain GIST. 

 
v Credit by Exam Petition Form: At the May 21st meeting, CCC held a first read of a draft form for students 

to submit when requesting to use Credit by Exam for a course. The discussion focused on the process for 
submission of the form, what pieces of information should be requested of students, and how to best 
advise students on the implications of attempting Credit by Exam and receiving a grade via the Credit by 
Exam process (whether passing or failing). To take a look at the draft and provide feedback, please contact 
your CCC Reps. 

 
v Credit for Prior Learning: At the May 21st meeting, CCC began discussions regarding the topic of Credit 

for Prior Learning. Although Foothill already has local policies established to award credit for certain types 
of prior learning (AP, CLEP, IB), the state is moving to expand Credit for Prior Learning, in general. The 
goal of CCC’s discussions is for Foothill to be prepared to address any forthcoming policy established by 
the state on this topic. CCC will continue this discussion at the June 4th meeting, with special guest 
Dolores Davison, and we welcome your feedback! For further information, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 21st: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2020-21 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2020-21 catalog 


